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Wendy Robbins        Date:  10th February 2023 

Technical Officer: Public Rights of Way  Bath and North East Somerset Council                                                                                         

Bath and North East Somerset Council are proposing to change the Public Rights of 
Way network by creating a bridleway at Abbots Wood, Keynsham  

 
 
The general effect of the proposal is shown on the plan above, shown as a black dotted line.  The line 
of the public bridleway would run from a junction with Skylark Drive at grid reference ST 6448 6733 
(point A on the plan above) in a generally easterly direction for approximately 266 metres to a junction 
with Public Footpath BA27/15 at grid reference ST 6474 6732 (point B) continuing in a generally 
easterly direction for approximately 94 metres to a junction with Abbotswood Close at grid reference 
ST 6482 6735 (point D).  
 
The changes would be achieved by way of a creation order made under section 26 of the Highways 
Act 1980.  It is proposed that the new path would be created with a tarmac surface for a width of 3 
metres and with limitations of bollards at point A and point C.  The bridleway is intended to provide a 
convenient and enjoyable route for cyclists and pedestrians. 
 
If you have any comments regarding the above proposals, please send them to Public Rights of 
Way, Lewis House, Manvers Street, Bath, BA1 1JG or by email to prow@bathnes.gov.uk  no later 
than 10th March 2023.  If you wish to discuss the proposal please phone 01225 394161. 
  


